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Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup

Good Afternoon! Hard to believe there's only two more weeks left of this school year! This week we have
celebrated Sports Day, with particular thanks to Saffron and the boys of Steinbeck class who were
absolute stars all day! Some photos attached from the day.

Zephaniah class are looking for some teddies and tombola prizes for Acorn Fest, if anyone would like to
donate, please send me an email on louisa.barton@acornpark.org.uk

Lots of individuals and classes to celebrate this week so;

Student Stars:

Jamie and Jack from Zeph who did a fantastic job delivering Acorn Fest posters around the school and
interacting with other students. A particular shout out to Lucy K who practiced her social skills
marvellously!

Max S engaged with his classmates brilliantly on Sports Day by clapping and cheering them on and both
Rosen and Murphy had a wonderful time.

Keyon from Kinney for being a fantastic supporter for the rest of his class on Sports Day.

Jazmin in Sissay for congratulating everyone who won an award on Sports Day.

Freddie in Zeph for overcoming his anxiety and participating in Sports Day.

The whole team in Donaldson are so proud of their young people for joining in so well on Sports Day!
Tia from Kinney for her excellent attitude and effort in lessons, Sara is immensely proud of you!

Oliver in Ahlberg who has put a smile on everyone's face this week by being his usual cheeky self and
communicating his feelings throughout the week. The class would also like to thank Luke Fu, Nick B and
James P for cheering on their young people on Sports Day and helping the children feel proud of
themselves and their achievements!

Ben S has ended the school year with a massive improvement in his reading and Tasha would like to
mention just how proud she is of how far he's come!

Eddie in Sissay for communicating his needs really well with staff this week, the team are so proud and
grateful.

Sam K for being consistently kind to his peers in Sissay.

Tanya would like to congratulate all of Sissay class on creating excellent web pages today, they engaged
brilliantly in their lesson. Joe in particular added a picture carousel that was very impressive!

OptionsAutism


mailto:louisa.barton@acornpark.org.uk
https://www.acornpark.org.uk/

Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup — continued

Staff stars:

Lewis Tillner-Smith for getting stuck in with so many classes recently and being so supportive!

The Therapy Team have been fantastic this year in engaging with all our students and creating some
incredible strategies which have helped all the young people no end!

Paula Rei for always being so caring towards others.

Brogan for being an excellent member of support staff in Sissay and always supporting Emily in Rhys'
absence.

Josh would like to congratulate Emily G on becoming an HLTA it's fully deserved! And Rosie for being so
consistent in being amazing!

Sara would like to thank the whole team in Kinney for showing excellent resilience and being so hard-
working and patient this week!

Iwona's team have recommended her this week for being so supportive and wonderful to work with.
Tasha in Lawrence for always going the extra mile in supporting her students transition into college.

Craig H has made such a positive difference in Shakespeare class and his effort with all the students
throughout the exam season and learning all the portals has been recognised and massively appreciated!
Stacey in Kinney for always lending a hand for Gridmaker audits and SMSC emails.

And finally Saffron would like to thank Kirstie, Beth M, Emma C-D, Carolina and Lewis for being Sports day
superstars!

Have a lovely weekend.
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